
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
MUCH needed housing. 

 

Limiting the number of individuals who can legally rent a house creates the need for 
more housing - the complete opposite of what many towns and cities want, specifically 
the town of Narragansett. Not passing this bill directly contributes to the housing crisis. 
Let's bring back basic fundamentals! 

 

Abbey Dyer 

Director of Operations & Sales Associate, Narragansett Properties 

South County, RI Resident 

 

--  

Abbey E. Dyer 
Director of Operations & Sales Associate, Narragansett Properties 
401.783.1155 | Ext. 402 
www.narrprop.com 
91 Point Judith Road D10 Narragansett, RI 02882 
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